
Membership Makes 
a Difference
Dear Friend,

Five years ago, my mother’s dementia got so severe that she 
needed round-the-clock care right away. I called Greenwood 
House to see if there was a room available for her. Much to my 
surprise and relief, the response was, “How is Thursday!”

My grandmother had been a resident there 26 years earlier 
and my mom always told me, “When it’s time, just drop me 
off at Greenwood House.” Thank goodness her wish could be 
granted. 

Greenwood House’s membership campaign has enabled 
the provision of exemplary senior care for 80 years. Gifts 
to the campaign offset the $1M deficit between state 
reimbursement and actual cost of care.

Before mom got there, she was so confused and we thought 
we were losing her. Then, arriving at Greenwood House, she 
was greeted by some familiar faces and so many smiling 
and energetic staff members. Within weeks she seemed to 
bounce back! For me it was a miracle.

Three years later, my father took a fall that would forever leave 
him wheelchair-bound. And so it was that Rita and Paul would 

sit side by side in their wheelchairs at Greenwood House- 
holding hands like they had for their 65 years of marriage. 
They lived their last few years together at Greenwood House, 
where they got the best care possible. 

For the staff that took extra time to give my Dad a salute, the 
daily hug and kiss, the back scratch that he craved, sang to him 
for an hour straight on the day that he was dying, fed my mom 
every meal, laughed and cried with her, I am forever grateful.

Please join me today in renewing or enabling new support to 
Greenwood House by making an annual gift or pledge. We are 
so fortunate for the care and professionalism of this non-profit 
home in our community. I’m honored to do my part to ensure 
we have Greenwood House for countless years to come. 

Through your generosity Greenwood House meets 
residents’ needs with the utmost skill and compassion. 
Please consider a personally meaningful gift to our 2019 
Membership Campaign.

Sincerely,

Sherry Havier  
Grateful Family Member

For more information on our Membership Campaign, 
please see our ad on page 4.
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Howard Berger 
Sanford Bing 
Conrad Druker 
Susan Falcon 
Beth Frieder 

Murray Gendzel 
Sharon Gomberg 
Rachel Lesser 
Mark Litowitz 
Rony Nazarian 

Glenn Palsky 
Jeffrey Perlman 
Richard Perlman 
Sheryl Punia 
Lila Rosenthal 

Frederic Schragger 
Lisa Tobias 
Marissa Treu 
Harold Zeltt

Friends Circle Memory Café Art Program  
The September 10th Friends Circle Memory Café was a great success 
with loads of fun – placing attendees’ creative talents to the test. 

 ARTZ Philadelphia was there to provide motivation and inspiration. Many 
hands, inspiration, connection and heart were brought together to create a 
collective masterpiece.

Get Involved - Volunteer at 
Greenwood House!  
At Greenwood House, we believe that our volunteers 
are at the heart of what we do: compassionately care 
for others, a legacy that is honored in all we do. Our 
volunteers come from all ages, backgrounds, and 
experiences, and bring their time, talent, and energy 
to make a difference in the lives of residents on our 

campus. Along with the difference our volunteers make, Greenwood House 
is a fun and vibrant place to volunteer.  Whether you have just a few hours 
a month to volunteer or are available for a weekly assignment, we have an 
opportunity that is right for you. And if you are a college student interested 
in gaining practical experience in aging services or a teenager who needs to 
fulfill a community service requirement for school, we can work together to 
make your experience at Greenwood House rewarding and educational.

Read about one of our volunteer’s experience:
Since July, Maddy Stoner is a weekly volunteer. She is a life-long resident 
of Ewing, NJ, and graduated in 2018 with a degree in business from 
The College of New Jersey. Maddy is an avid tennis player, and when 
not volunteering works nearly full time at the Hopewell Tennis and Swim 
Center. Also, she has recently decided to go back to school to pursue a 
career in nursing! Volunteering has inspired her to specialize in geriatrics. 
While at the Greenwood House, she enjoys leading exercises, talking 
tennis, and playing Rummikub!

For more information on volunteering opportunities, please contact Christine 
McCormick at cmccormick@greenwoodhouse.org or 609-883-5391 ext. 393.

Meet Naomi Browar,  
Director of Social Work, 
MSW, LCSW
Naomi Browar is the Director of Social Work 
at Greenwood House. She is in charge of 
managing the long and short term care of 
residents, which includes completing a bio-
psycho-social assessment for each resident 
upon admittance. Her responsibilities range 
from providing supportive counseling to 
residents and their families to working with 
families, residents and home care companies 
to smooth the transition either into GWH, 
home, or another facility. 

Naomi grew up in Forest Hills, NY, until the 
age of 12, moving with six other families to 
form a kibbutz (communal farm) in the suburbs 
of Tel Aviv, Israel. Naomi studied modern 
dance at The Juilliard School in New York City 
and received her teaching certification.  Naomi 
was a Hebrew school teacher and directed an 
Israeli folk dance company. 

During her teaching career, Naomi came in 
contact with social workers. As an avid reader 
of psychology, education, history, and politics, 
she started to learn more about the field. 
Naomi's husband, Robert Youdin, received 
one of the first Ph.D.'s in gerontology, is an 
author, and currently a research collaborator at 
Princeton University. 

Both Naomi and her husband have private 
psychotherapy practices in Princeton. Naomi 
had previous experience in working with 
older adults at Jewish Family and Children's 
Services and was a social worker in the 
emergency room at Hunterdon Medical 
Center. Naomi also enjoys baking, cooking, 
singing, and listening to classical, urban folk 
and ethnic music.

Greenwood House 
Highlights

Abrams Hebrew 
Academy Visit
Students from Abrams Hebrew 
Academy in Yardley, PA stopped by 
the Abrams Building for a visit with 
residents. Card games and engaged 
conversations were part of the visit, 
along with delicious treats! Special 
thanks to Rabbi Joshua Ottensoser 
and Abrams Academy!

Greenwood House Launches Advisory Board
Greenwood House is thrilled to announce our new Advisory Council, which 
brings together a distinguished group of Greenwood House leaders, including 
ten past presidents of the organization.  They are all united by their passion and 
commitment to providing the highest quality care and services to seniors and 
those we serve.  The Advisory Council will provide advice and guidance to the 
organization in the realization of its mission.  

The inaugural meeting was held on September 17th at Cobblestone Creek 
Country Club. We are proud to have the following Council members:

Recipes from 
the Past
As we prepare for holiday dinners 
this season, here is an oldie but 
goodie from a previous Gazette, 
circa 1982.

Carrot Cake
Sift Together: 
2 cups flour 
2 tsp. cinnamon 
2 tsp. baking powder 
1 tsp. salt

Beat for 2 minutes 
2 cups sugar 
1 cup salad oil 
4 eggs – add one at a time beating 
after each addition

2 cups finely shredded carrots 
1 cup chopped pecans or walnuts

Add flour mixture, beating until just 
blended. 
Mix in carrots and pecans or walnuts. 
If desired you may also add 1/2 
cup raisins. Pour into 2 greased, 
wax paper lined loaf cake pans or 
2-9" cake pans. Bake at 350° 35-45
minutes until done.

Left to right: Harold Zeltt, Rachel Lesser, Mark Litowitz, Lila Rosenthal, Howard Berger, Marissa Treu, Murry Gendzel, 
Richard Perlman, Jeff Perlman, Susan Falcon, Conrad Druker, Beth Frieder, Lisa Tobias, Sanford Bing (not pictured: 
Sharon Gomberg, Rony Nazarian, Glenn Palsky, Sheryl Punia, Frederic Schragger)
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Technology to Stay Active and Connected – 
It’s Never 2 Late Program (IN2L) 
Greenwood House is so excited to formally announce that we are beginning to roll out our new It's Never 2 Late™ (IN2L™) 
program! IN2L is an innovative computer system designed just for our residents and patients in our care. This touchscreen 
computer is programmed for activities, games, therapy, reminiscing, music, virtual travel, and so much more. We can't wait to 
get started!

One of our favorite features is the opportunity for our residents to connect with the world around them, particularly with their 
family and friends. We look forward to being able to get everyone acquainted with the user- friendly email, and best of all, our 
new Skype program! Skype is an easy-to-use live video chat service: you can download it for free and use it on any computer 
with a webcam and internet connection. With the click of a button, you can visit with family and friends on another continent, 
across the country, or down the hall!

There are many opportunities for family members to impact your loved one through IN2L in a meaningful way. If you're 
interested in emailing, setting up a video chat, or learning about the great ways you can interact with your loved one from the 
same room or a great distance, let us know!

We know that this addition to our community is going to be a great success! Feel free to stop by and experience IN2L first 
hand. We truly believe that It's Never 2 Late to have a little bit of fun with technology.

This technology was made possible by a grant through the Sephardic Foundation. Giving to Greenwood House is like  
giving to family because we touch almost 

every family in our community. 

When you make a donation to Greenwood House you are supporting: 
• Greenwood House Skilled Nursing Residence and the expansion of services to meet changing

community needs

• The latest technology available to support health restoration

• A robust roster of opportunities that support social, spiritual and emotional needs of all who rely
on us

• The 10,000 meals a year provided to the community through our Kosher Meals on Wheels program

• High-quality outcome-focused rehabilitation services and our ability to care for medically complex
conditions

Your tax-deductible gift to the 2019 membership campaign is greatly 
appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact Neil Wise, Director 
of Development, at 609-883-5391 ext.380 or nwise@greenwoodhouse.org

Battle of 
the Bands!!!

LIVEat the Princeton Airport Hangar

Battle of 
the Bands!!!

Greenwood House Presents
FOR THE FIRST TIME EVER!

at the Princeton Airport Hangar

A fundraising event to benefit the high quality 
care and services to seniors in our community.

Save the Date
Saturday, April 25, 2020 @ 7PM

Bands to be announced in early January.
Check our  website, facebook or twitter

 for the line up!

For more information and sponsorship 
opportunities please contact: Neil Wise, Director 
of Development nwise@greenwoodhouse.org or 
609.883.5391 ext. 380

� www.greenwoodhouse.org 
� https://www.facebook.com/GreenwoodHouseNJ
� @GWHouseNJ 
               Be sure to use Hashtag #GWHBoBNJ

Bands, Food Trucks, 
Auction and More!

,



BORDEN PERLMAN 
ARTIST SERIES

AT  G R E E N W O O D  H O U S E

The Art of Community
Borden Perlman makes it possible for the following community organizations to come to 

Greenwood House to put on shows and work with the residents.

The Becky Deitz Levy  
Luncheon

Thursday, May 14, 2020 
11 a.m.

Cobblestone Creek Country Club 
Lawrenceville, NJ

Reservation $60 
Special Friend $118 

Angel $250 
Sustainer $500 

Benefactor $1,000

Contact Lois Riskin at 
609-882-5376 or lriskin@verizon.net

CARDS, MAHJONGG, GAMES, 
SHOPPING AND RAFFLE

SAVE THE DATE

Tributes
July 1, 2019 – October 31, 2019

Get Well Wishes Phyllis Geller
Mrs. Carol C. Sohmer 
Get Well Wishes Arthur Kleiner
Mr. Harvey Leder	
Get Well Wishes Victor Walcoff
Mr. Harvey Leder	
In Honor of the 65th Wedding 
Anniversary of Sheila and Jerry 
Berkelhammer
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce M. Schragger
Mr. and Mrs. Burt Sutker	
In Honor of Gerry Bogart’s 
granddaughter Lauren's wedding
Dr. and Mrs. Joel Namm	
In Honor of the Ralph Copleman 
Honorarium Award
Mrs. Harriett Schwartz
In Honor of Susan Falcon
Dr. and Mrs. Sanford Finkel
In Honor of Mr. and Mrs. David 
Geller's 1st grandchild
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Geller
In Honor of Murray Gendzel
Ms. Madeline Sturm and Mr. Bruce 

Belovin
Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Bing
In Honor of Mr. and Mrs. Stephan 
Goldstein's grandson Beckett’s Bar 
Mitzvah
Dr. and Mrs. Joel Namm	
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Zeltt
In Honor of Lois and Jack 
Lichstein’s 60th Wedding 
Anniversary
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Shavel
In Honor of the Wedding of Steven 
and Jessica Mann
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Alba
In Honor of Lila Rosenthal's new 
grandson, Bennett Rosenthal
Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Bing
In Honor of Vivien Shapiro's Special 
Birthday
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Davis
In Honor of the Marriage of 
Andrew and Betsey Siegel
Dr. and Mrs. Sanford Paskow
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Shavel
Howard Tapper
In Honor of Hank Siegel
Peter and Karen Cooper	
In Honor of Larry Weiner's Special 
Birthday
Honorable and Mrs. Bernard 

Goldberg
Mrs. Carol C. Sohmer
In Memory of Ruth and Manny 
Adler, Jerry Adler, Rahina 
Friedman, and Nooranisa
Ms. Linda S. Adler
In Memory of Arlene Berger
Dr. Harold Berger	
In Memory of Claire R. Brown
Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Brown	
In Memory of Bert Diamond
Dr. and Mrs. Hal Aronson	
In Memory of Philip Evans
Ms. Jane Johnston

In Memory of Eric Steven Fink 
Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Bing
In Memory of David Fishman
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Zeltt	
In Memory of Max Friedlander
Mr. and Mrs. Edward R. Bernstein
In Memory of Charlotte Frisch
Mr. and Mrs. Burt Sutker
In Memory of Louis Garber
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Geller
In Memory of Jo Gross
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Gross
In Memory of Steven L. Harris
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce M. Schragger
In Memory of Maurice Ingber
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Charney
In Memory of Leonard Kohn
Ms. Deborah Alexander 
Mrs. Evelyn Azarchi 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Byer 
Mr. and Mrs. Allan L. Gross 
Ms. Lois Riskin 
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein 
In Memory of Dr. Martin Krasny
Mrs. Beverly Goldstein
In Memory of Elinor Kraut
Ms. Nona Abrams
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Fares
Helene Lesslie
In Memory of Cynthia Laurendeau
Mr. and Mrs. Cindy and Gary Amoss
Mrs. Mary R. Carabelli
Mr. and Mrs. James and Jean 

Diquinzio
Mr. and Mrs. Michael and Marianne 

Keegan
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Tomasulo
Ms. Pamela Townsend
Polina Vaynblat	
Mr. Gregory K. Wargo
In Memory of Betty Lavine
Mr. and Mrs. Maxwell Schlom
In Memory of David Lavine
Ms. Naomi Hauser    
In Memory of Morris Lavine
Ms. Naomi Hauser
In Memory of Morris and Tessie 
Lavine
Ms. Naomi Hauser
In Memory of Max and Katherine 
Levin
Daniel and Audrey Levin
In Memory of Ruth Mendelson
Mrs. Harriett Schwartz
In Memory of Lee Miller's Mother
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip E. Griffin	
In Memory of Alan Pogarski
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce M. Schragger
In Memory of Irene Polakoff
Richard and Paula Ruderman
Cindy Sussman
In Memory of Dorothy Robbins
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Finkle
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Kopins
Mrs. Florence Lipstein
Mrs. Kaye Paletz	
In Memory of Abraham Rothstein
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein

In Memory of Mildred Rothstein 
Cohen
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein
In Memory of Theresa Russo
Mrs. Evie Zagnit
In Memory of Horace Schaffer
Mrs. Adele P. Black
In Memory of Melvin Scharf
Lori Coffey
In Memory of Lois Schwartz
Lisa and Mark Tobias
In Memory of Leslie Punia 
Schwebel
Mrs. Cindy Weinroth	  
In Memory of Matthew (Matty) 
Shavel
Mrs. Edna Arons
Don Barrack and Lois Shindelman
Herman and Lynn Berg
Mr. and Mrs. Edward M. Bernstein
Rhona Bernstein
Mrs. Adele P. Black
Borden Perlman
Dr. and Mrs. Norman H. Coopersmith
Mr. and Mrs. Conrad Druker
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome A. Edelman
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Farber
Mr. and Mrs. Allen J. Feryus
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Glickman
Richard and Sandy Goldstein
Mrs. Edith Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Gil Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Jerem Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. Goodman
Ms. Naomi Hauser
Hedy Shepard, LTD.
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Henschel
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Holzman
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Kasrel
Mrs. Lois Keats
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Koss
Ms. Marian Leibowitz
Paula Levinsky
Mr. Cyril Levitt
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Levitt
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Lichstein
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Maisel
Mr. and Mrs. Jules W. Marcus
Mrs. Carli Masia
Mrs. Patricia Miele
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Moskowitz
Dr. and Mrs. Joel Namm
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Newman
Dr. and Mrs. Sanford Paskow
Jeremy and Danielle Perlman
Mrs. Helene Plapinger
Dr. and Mrs. Howard Rosenman
Mrs. Lila Rosenthal
Paula and Richard Ruderman
Dr. and Mrs. David Schor
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce M. Schragger
Mrs. Harriett Schwartz
Mr. Norman Sharlin
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Siegel
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey A. Silk
Ms. Leslie Skolnick
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Sussman
Cindy Sussman

Mr. and Mrs. Burt Sutker
Mrs. Nancy Teich Frost
Lisa and Mark Tobias
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew G. Treihart
Jeanne and Simon Turner
Mrs. Rhoda Wagman
Neil Wise and Lincoln Harding
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Zeltt
In Memory of Sheryl Faye 
Silverman
Mr. Harry Levit
In Memory of Jerome Simon
Ms. Lita Marks
In Memory of Rosalie Staloff
Mrs. Harriett Schwartz
In Memory of Jerry Staub
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Zeltt
In Memory of Larry Stein
Ms. Marian Leibowitz
In Memory of Irving Steinfeld
Mr. and Mrs. David Burchell
In Memory of Steven L. Stewart
Mr. Robert H. BrownLee
Ms. Jane Johnston
Mr. Harvey Leder
Ms. Maxine Lippman
In Memory of Arnold J. Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Charney	
In Memory of Lillian Triber Volowitz
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein 
In Memory of Bernard Volowitz
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein	
In Memory of Victor (Vic) Walcoff
Mr. Don Barrack and Lois Shindelman
Dr. Harold Berger
Mr. and Mrs. Elliot Berkman
Ms. Lynn Blessing McDougall, Esq.
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Christiff
Richard and Sandy Goldstein
Mrs. Edith Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Jerem Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Allan L. Gross
Max S. Gross
Joseph Kott
Mr. Harvey Leder
Mr. and Mrs. Jules W. Marcus
Dr. and Mrs. Jerry Montana
Dr. and Mrs. Sanford Paskow
Mr. and Mrs. Abe and Sherri Reich
Mr. Richard Pollock and Mr. Eric 

Risberg
Mr. and Mrs. Ned Rogin
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Saperstein
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey A. Silk
Ms. Bernice Snyder
Mrs. Nancy Teich Frost
Ms. Mary Ann Wald
In Memory of Loretta Weber
Mr. and Mrs. Conrad Druker
In Memory of Lillian C. Wegard
Mrs. Davetta Greenberg	
In Memory of Fran Zalesky
Mrs. Harriett Schwartz
In Memory of Gilbert Zayon
Davetta Greenberg 

Tuesday, December 17 
Sharim v'Sharot 
Chanukah  
Performance
6:45PM
Greenwood House

Thursday, December 19
Lashir Chanukah 
Concert
5:30PM
Abrams Residence

All Greenwood House Chanukah events are free and open to family members. Reservations 
are requested. Please email Christine McCormick at cmccormick@greenwoodhouse.org 

Sunday, December 22
Chanukah Concert and 
Family Sing-along with 
Avi Wisina
1:00PM / Abrams Residence
2:30PM / Greenwood House

Greenwood House and Abrams Residence 

Chanukah Celebrations



New and Renewed Memberships
January 1, 2019- October 15, 2019

Mrs. Arlene Abrams
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Abramson
Shelley Abramson
Adath Israel Congregation
Anne & Gerald Freedman Charitable 

Foundation
Anonymous
Mr. Robert Aresty
Dr. and Mrs. Hal Aronson
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Ashe
Ms. Judith Axelrod
Dr. and Mrs. Melvin Babad
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Barber
Mr. Don Barrack
Mr. Guy Barudin
Mrs. Nancy Becker
Mrs. Gloria Berger
Mr. Amos Berkal
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Berkelhammer
Mr. and Mrs. Elliot Berkman
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Bernstein
Ms. Tina Bernstein
Ms. Estelle Best
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Bieber
Mr. and Mrs. Sanford Bing
Ms. Ann Blume
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Brooks
Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Brown
Mr. and Mrs. James Browne
Mr. and Mrs. Herschel Burstyn
Mr. and Mrs. Salvatore Butera
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Byer
Lori Coffey
Congregation Brothers of Israel
Mr. and Mrs. Peter and Karen 

Cooper
Mrs. Sybil Cooper
Mrs. Nancy Cox
Ms. Tovah Delmont
Mr. and Mrs. John Devery
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Dobin
Mr. Maurice Dressler
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Druckman
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Edelman
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Epstein
Mr. Andrew Epstein
Mrs. Ruth Fath
Dr. and Mrs. David Feinblum
Mr. and Mrs. James Ferry
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Fine
Dr. and Mrs. Sanford Finkel
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Finkle
Dr. and Mrs. Arthur Frank
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Freedman
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Freidenreich
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Friedman
Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd Friedman
Mr. and Mrs. David Gabai
Dr. and Mrs. Gabriel Garber

Mrs. Patricia Garfing
Mr. and Mrs. Morton Gasner
Mr. John Gaudino
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Gelade
Ms. Ann Geller
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Goldberg
Dr. and Mrs. Ilene and Paul 

Goldberg
Tamar Goldstein
Sarahann Goldstein
Ms. Lauryn Goldstein
Mrs. Beverly Goldstein
Mr. and Mrs. Sergey Golub
Drs. Jerome and Vera Goodkin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Goodman
Mr. and Mrs. Gil Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. Lionel Gossman
Mrs. Rita Graziano
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Griffin
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Gross
Mr. Leslie Grunes
Dr. and Mrs. Lewis Guttesman
Rachel Halpern and Mr. Roger 

Feldman
Mrs. Irene Harrison
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Hartenstein
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Havier
Mr. and Mrs. Seymour Henenberg
Rabbi and Mrs. Howard Hersch
Mr. and Mrs. Joel Heymsfeld
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Hirsh
Ms. Margaret Hnath-Brown
Regina Hoag
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Hoenig and Ms. 

Meryl Bichler
Mrs. Laura Hofing
Mr. and Mrs. Herbert Horowitz
Dr. Roberta Huberman
Ms. Deborah Hunter
Mrs. Marcy Hutchinson
Mrs. Norman Itzkowitz
Ms. Barbara Jablons Hoffman
Dr. and Mrs. Steven Kahn
Mr. Robert Karp and Ms. Linda 

Oppenheim
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Katin
Dr. Millicent Kellner
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Kline
Mr. Elliott Korsen
Mr. Elliot Kotzker
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Kraft
Ms. Rita Kravitz
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Kritzer
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Kutell
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Laks
Dr. and Mrs. Burton Lavin
Mrs. Elaine Lavine
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Lavinthal
Helene Lesslie

Ms. Beverley Levenson
Carole Levin
Mrs. Joyce Levin
Daniel and Audrey Levin
Mr. and Mrs. Sheila and Leon 

Levinsky
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Lichstein
Mr. Alan Liss
Mr. and Mrs. Michael and Beth Liss
Mr. and Mrs. Bobette Lister
Honorable Mark Litowitz
Ms. Shirley Malamut-Judd
Mrs. Stacey Mann
Mr. Jay Marcus
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Meisel
Mr. Larry Meltzer and Ms. Susan 

Mikesell
Ms. Lisa Meritz
Mr. and Mrs. Walter Meyer
Ms. Susan Michniewski
Nadine Milecofsky
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Millner
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen and Eve 

Milstein
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Monheit
Ms. Shirley Nabutovsky
Mr. Leslie Nagler
Dr. and Mrs. Rony Nazarian
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Newman 
Mr. Bradley Nitzberg
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Norman
Ms. Sydelle Norris
Mrs. Susan Olinsky
Dr. and Mrs. William Olson
Mr. and Mrs. Brian O’Neill
Dr. and Mrs. Charles Papier
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Perlman
Mr. and Mrs. Norman Picker
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Pilot
Mrs. Helene Plapinger
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Polakoff
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Pollack
Ms. Sharen Popkin
Mr. and Mrs. Allen and Rhona Porter
Drs. David and Irene Porter
Dr. and Mrs. Gregg Pressman
Mr. and Mrs. Barnet Pugach
R and M Newman Charitable Trust
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Rabinowitz
Ms. Deborah Rago
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Reisner
Ms. Lois Riskin
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Robbins
Mr. and Mrs. Tobias Robison
Drs. Paul and Sheri Rosen
Mrs. Lila Rosenthal
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick Rothstein
Mr. and Mrs. Marcel Rozencweig
Mr. and Mrs. David Rubin

Dr. Ellier Russ
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Saperstein
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Schienvar
Mr. and Mrs. Maxwell Schlom
Ms. Lori Schlosser
Mrs. Constance Schnerr
Mr. David Schoenberg
Dr. Steven Scholl
Dr. and Mrs. David Schor
Mr. and Mrs. Martin Schwartz
Mr. and Mrs. Robert and Carol 

Schwartz
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Scott
Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Teri Segal
Ms. Sally Shakun
Dr. and Mrs. Lawrence Siegel
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Silk
Mrs. Jane Silverman
Ms. Leslie Skolnick
Mr. and Mrs. David Smolin
Mrs. Sherry Spiezle
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Stern
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Sternberg
Mr. Jack Stillman
Mr. Michael Stomackin
Mrs. Jo Strausfogel
Ms. Debra Stumacher
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Sussman
Ms. Cindy Sussman
Mr. and Mrs. Barry and Elaine 

Sussman
Mr. Scott Sussman
Mr. and Mrs. Roberta and Burt Sutker
Mr. and Mrs. Karen and Francis 

Sutter
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Szaferman
Mr. Howard Tapper
Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Trabb
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Treihart
Mrs. Sylvia Tumin
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Van Wagner
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Vegotsky
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Walters
Dr. and Mrs. Ronald Warren
Mr. and Mrs. Jordan Warshafsky
Ms. Stacey Wasserman
Mr. Jerold Weber
Ms. Johanna Weiner
Ms. Betty Whitehorn
Mr. Lawrence Wiener
Mr. Robert Willig and Ms. Virginia 

Mason
Ms. Shirley Winter and Mr. William 

Rich
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Wisotsky
Mrs. Evie Zagnit
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Zahler
Dr. Gary Zuckerman
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